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Kia ora koutou Tinui whānau and friends! 

 

Thanks to the families who attended the community 

consultation evening on Thursday.  We appreciate 

you taking time out of your busy lives to come and 

have your say.  Here is the link to the ​Community 

Consultation Survey​ we discussed at the meeting. 

Please complete the survey as we want, need and 

value your feedback and suggestions.  If you need 

clarification regarding any of the survey questions 

please contact me at school.  The survey is 

completely anonymous to protect your privacy and to 

enable you to be candid.  

  It’s an exciting week next week as Room 4 head up 

to the mountain (Ruapehu) and ski for 2 days.  We 

are again staying at the Ski Racers lodge on the 

mountain Wednesday and Thursday nights and back 

home late on Friday night.  As a result of the 

fundraising we have done the cost of the camp is 

only $65 per student.  Thank you to all of you who 

have contributed to the fundraising in any way shape 

or form.   

 We are starting our Keeping Ourselves Safe 

sessions with Constable Julie next week.  There are 

home activity sheets coming home with Room 3 

students with this newsletter.  Activity 3 has two 

versions for Room 3 parents to choose from.  One 

has anatomically correct pictures and the other has 

gingerbread figures.  You can choose which version 

you use with your child. 

Finally I would like to congratulate all of our 

students who have been selected for  representative 

winter sports teams this year. Partick W (Curtis 

hockey.), Jack H (Hatch hockey), Milly H (Rawleigh 

hockey), Harvey W and Tama R (Wairarapa Under 

10’s Rugby North), 

If you need to contact me please do so at school or 

on ​principal@tinui.school.nz 

Have a great weekend!  

 

Nga mihi 

Richard Lennox 

WEEK 6 RESPECT AWARD RECIPIENTS 

 

Each week we give a RESPECT award to students 

who have been demonstrating and role modelling 

our Tinui School RESPECT values.  

 

This week’s awards go to ​Keiana-Rose T-A​ :​ For an 

ENTHUSIASTIC​ attitude working on your 

research project and Lockie for his enthusiasm and 

success in his must-do’s!!  Well done you two. 

 

 

 
Tinui School’s Respect Values 

 

RESPONSIBILITY  

ENTHUSIASM  

SUCCESS​. 
PARTICIPATING WITH PRIDE    

EXCELLENCE  

CARING  

TOGETHERNESS  
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Important Dates 

4-6/9 Rm 4 Ski Camp 

26/9 Whānau sharing afternoon 

27/9 Visit to Wairarapa Kapa Haka Festival. 

27/9 Term 3 Ends 

14/10 Term 4 Begins 

9-10/12 Overnight Camp at school 

10/12 Beach Education Day at Riversdale 

19/12 End of Year Function (Prizegiving) 

20/12 Term 4 Ends 

7/2 Term 1 2020 begins 

 

 
ENROLMENT DATE - WAIRARAPA COLLEGE 
 
This Friday 30​th​ September is closing date for 
enrolments for 2020 and also our application 
classes in Year 9, Sports Academy, Whatonga, 
Digital Learning and WaiCol on stage. Full details 
can be found online ​www.waicol.nz 
  

 

Keeping Ourselves Safe: Information 

for parents/whānau 

 

 

2 Minute Noodles 
If these are being sent in school lunch boxes 

can they be made at home and put in a thermos. 

Thank you.  

 

Coasties B Grade 11 a-side Hockey 

2019 

Coasties drew 2-2 at full time after being 2-0 down 

at half time but lost 3-1 in the penalty shoot out 

against MIS Piwakawaka.   It has been an awesome 

season and the team should be very proud of their 

achievements.  Thanks to all parents for their 

support over the season.  

 

EAST COAST JAB UPDATE.  

See the East Coast ​Facebook page 
 

BUS STUFF…. 

 

 

 

Our bus drivers have asked that if your child is not 

on the bus in the morning that you notify them either 

the night before or on the morning as they have been 

waiting at stops for students who are not going to be 

on the bus.  This can cause the bus to run late.  

 

If you need to contact Kirsten Palmer (Tinui 

Valley/Castlepoint ) call her on 929 8805. 

 

If you need to contact Neil Palmer 

(Mangapakeha/Annedale ) call him on 372 6459. 
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HAVE YOU DOWNLOADED 

THE SCHOOL LOOP APP? 
 

Download the Skool 

Loop App from the 

App Store​ or 
Google Play 

We will be sending 

notices and alerts 

through the app 

soon. 

You will be able to 

access the school 

calendar, report 

absences and sign permission slips.  

Make sure you enable push notifications so you 

don’t miss a thing. 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REVIEW OUR 

POLICIES ON SCHOOL DOCS 

Go to our school docs site 

www.schooldocs.co.nz 

Search for Tinui School  and use 

Username :  tinui 

Password  : respect 

Look for the red POLICY UNDER REVIEW 

tab.  Please feel free to make comments on 

any of the policies under review.  We need 

your input. 

There are currently no policies under review 

for parents but feel free to familiarise 

yourself with our school’s policies. 

 

School Disco  

The disco on Friday night made a grand total of 

$499.50 to go towards Room 3’s class trip.  Well 

done to all those who dressed up and got involved!! 
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